
HR  Inzko  Expresses  Support
for BiH-Serbia-Turkey Summit

The High Representative, Valentin Inzko, met today in Sarajevo
with the Turkish Minister of Foreign Affairs Ahmet Davutoğlu.

The  High  Representative  thanked  Minister  Davutoğlu  for
Turkey’s strong commitment to BiH’s stability and development,
as well as the Minister’s own personal engagement. In this
regard High Representative expressed his strong support for
the  upcoming  Trilateral  Summit.  “Turkey  has  taken  on  an
invaluable  role  in  promoting  positive  regional  relations,”
said the High Representative.

High Representative Inzko informed Minister Davutoğlu of the
current  political  situation  in  BiH,  including  the  ongoing
political crisis in the Federation, as well as challenges to
the Dayton Peace Agreement and the rule of law.
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